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CITY OF LAREDO
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION
NEW ZONING DISTRICT SUB-COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF MEETING

The City of Laredo Planning and Zoning Commission’s New Zoning District Sub-Committee
will convene in special session open to the public at 4:30 PM on Thursday, May 7, 2015, in the
City Council Chambers at City Hall, 1110 Houston Street, Laredo, Texas to consider the

following:
I CALL TO ORDER
II. DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION

A. Discussion and possible action to create a new Single Family High Density
Residential District.

1L ADJOURNMENT:

THIS NOTICE WAS POSTED AT THE MUNICIPAL GOVERNMENT OFFICES, 1110
HOUSTON STREET, LAREDO, TEXAS, AT A PLACE CONVENIENT AND READILY
ACCESSIBLE TO THE PUBLIC AT ALL TIMES. SAID NOTICE WAS POSTED ON

FRIDAY, MAY 1, 2015 BY 5:00 P.M.

'17\Jathan R. Bratton E

Gustavo Guevara Jr.
Director of Planning City Secretary
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